
 

NOTICE 

2024 - 2025 BUDGET 

AVAILABLE FOR PUBLIC INSPECTION 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Board of Commissioners of the Chicago Height’s 

Park District in the County of Cook, State of Illinois, that a Budget for said Park District for the 

fiscal year beginning May 1st, 2024 will be on file and conveniently available for public inspection 

beginning Monday June 17th, 2024 through Monday July 8th, Monday through Friday from 9:00 

a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the Recreation Center located at 1400 Chicago Road, Chicago Heights, IL 

60411 and on the Park District’s website: chparkdistrict.net. 

 

 NOTICE IS FURTHER HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing on said budget will be held 

at 5:45 p.m. on Monday the 8th day of July, 2024 in the Chicago Heights Park District Board 

Room, 1400 Chicago Road, Chicago Heights, Illinois. 

 

 Dated this 17th day of June 2024. 

 

 Chicago Heights Park District, in the County of Cook, State of Illinois. 

 
Elizabeth Perez, Secretary 
Board of Commissioners  
Chicago Heights Park District 
 


